
 
 

January 30, 2024 

PRINCE GEORGE COURTHOUSE CLOSURE – JANUARY 30, 2024  
 
The Prince George courthouse and registry will be closed on Tuesday, January 30, 2024 due to 

a power outage.  
 
Filing remotely by email, or using Court Services Online where available, is still an option while 

the registry is closed, but will not be processed until power resumes. 
 
The Supreme Court is co-located with the Provincial Court at this location. For more 
information about the Supreme Court, please consult the Supreme Court website.  

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/justice/courthouse-services/courthouse-locations#k
https://justice.gov.bc.ca/cso/index.do
https://www.bccourts.ca/supreme_court/

